
 ATTENTION
BOATERS!
HELP STOP THE SPREAD OF

HYDRILLA
 HYDRILLA IS RAPIDLY SPREADING THROUGHOUT CT AND HAS BEEN RECENTLY FOUND 

IN NEARBY WATERS. It grows quickly and forms dense patches. It can displace native plants, 
impact fish and wildlife habitat, and interfere with boating, paddling and fishing. 

BEFORE LEAVING THE LAUNCH:

AT HOME OR PRIOR TO NEXT LAUNCH:

CLEAN
All aquatic plants and other debris 
from boat and trailer and dispose 
of properly.

DRY
For a minimum of 1 week in hot/
dry weather or 4 weeks in cool/wet 
weather.

DRAIN
All water from your boat and trailer.

OR WASH
Everything that had contact with the 
water with hot high-pressure water, 
a salt solution, 100% vinegar, 10% 
bleach, or detergent.

IT’S THE LAW! It is illegal to transport 
on a boat or trailer ANY VEGETATION 
and the following aquatic invasive 
species (CGS 15-180): Zebra Mussel, 
Quagga mussel, Chinese mitten crab, 
New Zealand mud snail, Asian clam, 
Rusty crayfish (see RCSA 26-55-5). 
THE FINE FOR EACH VIOLATION IS 
$95.00.

Scan for more 
info about Clean, 

Drain, Dry.




